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I-40 Widening from Exit 301 to Exit 312 (Project I-5111); and Improvements at I-40/N.C. 42 Interchange
(Project I-4739)
Brandon Jones, NCDOT Staff

Projects I-4739 (improvements at the I-40/NC 42 Interchange), and I-5111(I-40 from Exit 301 to exit 312 as a
design build) are currently under construction; and are currently scheduled to have a completion date in 2023.

Mr. Brandon Jones of NCDOT will give the presentation on the status of both projects.

Requested Action: ..Action Receive as information.

File #: TIP 21 -396, Version: 2

NC Capital Area Metropolitan Planning Organization Printed on 2/26/2023Page 1 of 1

powered by Legistar™

http://www.legistar.com/

